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November 6, 2013 
  

 
To:  Department of Planning and Budget 
 
From:  Allen Knapp, Director, Office of Environmental Health Services 
 Virginia Department of Health 
 
Subject: Virginia Department of Health Review of the Department of Planning and 
 Budget’s Economic Impact Analysis 
 
RE:  12 VAC5-570– Sanitary Regulations for Marinas and Boat Moorings 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Virginia Department of Health concurs with the Department of Planning and Budget’s 
Economic Impact Analysis, dated August 9, 2012.  The benefits of the regulations likely exceed 
the costs for one or more proposed changes. 

  


